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Electrical Safety in the Workplace 
 

 
FIPASS Workshop: Ref Incident Report ATLK-12-19-01 dated 03 December 2019 

 
 
During a routine planned Monthly Workplace Inspection of the FIPASS Workshop on 
the North East Barge, an electrical hazard was identified and reported. This was 
subsequently tested by a qualified electrician and found to be live 240v cable, it was 
disconnect from the power source and removed. 

 

Please be aware of electrical hazards in the workplace, in this case FIPASS and in 
particular around electrical installation points in Warehouses. If in doubt, do not touch 
any cable or electrically fed power point and report it to the FIPASS Duty Operations 
Manager straight away 
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